Dear Danny Brooks family;

 I hope this little note finds you and your family doing well. I was so pleased that you all joined us this past Sunday mourning here at Revival Church. I am hopeful that you felt welcome and that you were in some way strengthened in your walk with the Lord as a result of being here. 

I want to take this opportunity to welcome each of you to return to be with us again very soon. We have so many good things going on for all age groups to take advantage of. I don’t know if there are any young children in your family, but I will tell you anyway that we have great children’s ministries such as a program called Street Rage in addition to our Sunday school. 

For Daniel, we have the greatest group of young people I have ever been around. They are good consecrated kids. I am very proud of them. They are being led by Wesley and Ashley Robinett who are doing a tremendous job. The youth are constantly growing and are always doing something.  We have great youth activities. I know Daniel will find many friends and I know he will benefit spiritually as well. 

There are ministries for the ladies. We have prayer groups and activities of all kinds for all ages. Please feel free to participate in any of them.  I am going to enclose a card with the telephone numbers by which you can reach us. Please feel free to do so any time. Also, you will find a service schedule on the card.

Once again, thank you sincerely for being with us. If we can assist you in any way, please contact us. That’s why we’re here. Our website address is rupc.org.
                                                                                     May God bless you all:

                                                                                      Pastor Danny Whitley            

